
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 4:35 PM 
To: 'Noni Lord'; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT SERVICES AWARD 2010 
 
Dear Ms Lord,  
 
I have arranged for a video-link to Melbourne. An amended notice of listing will shortly be uploaded 
to the web.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Noni Lord [mailto:noni.lord@aed.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 5 December 2017 4:24 PM 
To: Sydney Registry; AMOD 
Cc: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2014/286 - SUPPORTED EMPLOYMENT SERVICES AWARD 2010 
 
Dear Registrar 
 
We refer to the above matter and to order 6 of Vice President Hatcher’s Directions dated 10 July 
2017.  
 
We request a video link up with Fair Work Commission in Melbourne in relation to the listed 
Mention and Directions before the Full Bench at 9am on 22 December 2017 . 
 
Noni 
 
______________________________ 
Noni Lord 
Legal Assistant 
AED LEGAL CENTRE 
Suite 4 Level 9, 276 Flinders Street, Melbourne 3000. 
Tel: (03) 9639 4333     Fax: (03) 9650 2833      web: www.aed.org.au 
 

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation 
 

Help AED by making a Tax Deductible donation at: 
www.goodcompany.com.au/charity/Association-of-Employees-with-Disability-AED-
Legal-Centre 
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 www.facebook.com/aedlegalcentre 
 
“This email is intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
secret, confidential or legally privileged information. If you have received this email in error or are 
aware that you are not authorised to, you MUST NOT use or copy it, or disclose its contents to any 
person. If you do any of these things you may be sued or prosecuted.” 
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